
 

 

 
Alert: Sunfed LLC has initiated a recall on Slicing Cucumbers  
 
To Our Valued Customer Partners, 
 
This is to advise you that Pacific Coast Fresh Company is conducting a supplier recall on the 
behalf of Sunfed LLC.  
 
Sunfed LLC initiated a voluntary recall of conventional slicing cucumbers grown and packed by 
Agrotato, one of SunFed’s growers. This is out of an abundance of caution after being contacted 
by the FDA of triangulated illnesses, citing possible salmonella contamination. 
 
Any customer who received this product will be contacted by Pacific Coast Fresh Company and 
instructed to destroy the product. 
 
Additional details will be updated as they become available. 
 
 
   
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 
David Doble 
Sr. Director – Food Safety 
Pacific Coast Fresh Company 
ddoble@pcfreshco.com 
 
 
 


